
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Paid for by the Darke County Republican Women’s Club, Treasurer Cindy Pike,  P.O. Box 45, Greenville, Ohio 45331 

Darke County Republican Women’s Club Members and Associate Members,  
  

It was a great honor to accept the awards presented to our Club at the recent Darke 
County Republican Fall Dinner, held at Romer’s on September 14th.  
 

We received a very nice introduction by Senator Matt Huffman.  A Proclamation from the 
Board of Darke County Commissioners, as well as the Recognition and Best Wishes for 
the future from the General Assembly of the State of Ohio. 
   

We had a lovely dinner and very nice program with featured speaker being Justice Sharon 
Kennedy. 
 

We plan on having the next three meetings at the U-Turn Building on the Radiant Light-
house Campus, 5256 Sebring-Warner Road, Greenville.  The next meeting being October 
12th at 6:00 pm.               
 

I hope all of you can come to help finish out a year that hasn’t been very dependable.  
  

Respectfully,  
Betty Hill, President 
DCRWPresident@darkegop.org 

 

 
 

 

Program Update:  The candidates appearing on the November 3 General Election Ballot 
have been invited to attend and speak at the October 12th meeting. The Nominating Com-
mittee will also be announcing its proposed slate of officers to serve for the 2021-2022 
term. 
 

The program for November will be a presentation about Garst Museum by Steve Gruber 
and election of 2021-2022 Club Officers.  December will be installation of incoming officers 
by OFRW President Mary Beth Kemmer—and a bit of Christmas cheer! 
 

Due to the uncertainty of the virus situation, the Darke County Republican Party is trying a 
new approach this campaign season. A covered location is being set up each Saturday 
from 9 a.m. to noon, across the street from the Farmers’ Market (in front of A & B Coffee). 
People are needed to help with this effort—our women’s club has always played a big role 
in that. You may sign up by visiting: 
 

https://bit.ly/3hPt9dN 
or 

calling Katie DeLand at (937) 424-7086 
 

  

 
 

For more Information about Darke County GOP headquarters, see  Page 3 → 








